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Good News Story

Single parent with two children attended bureau for
assistance in applying for Child Disability Payment for her 11
year old son who had just had an autism diagnosis. Client
worked part-time and was receiving universal credit. Welfare
Adviser completed form and issued with supporting evidence
provided. An award of Enhanced Rate for both Daily Living and
Mobility components was achieved at £745.33 a month. This
also allowed the client to apply for a Motability vehicle with
benefit of free tax, insurance and recovery. The Child winter
heating payment of £235.70 would automatically be paid due
to the high rate award of CDP.

Additionally as the client was receiving UC she was now also
eligible for the severely Disabled Child Component at £456.89 a
month and also the Carer Component at £185.86 a month,
while being exempt from the benefit cap.

Aurs Road Closure The possibility of applying for Carers Allowance was discussed
A reminder that Aurs Road will be closed. East with the client as although this is deducted from the monthly
Renfrewshire Council announced that work to upgrade amount of UC the £500 in automatic Scottish Carer Supplement
and improve Aurs Road was set to start on Monday 8t is not.

January 2024.

The Major road between Barrhead and Newton Mearns is
set to be closed for 12 months. Aurs Road will be
transformed - from a winding, single carriage road to a
safer, straighter road with a new active travel route and
stunning waterside promenade overlooking Balgray
Reservoir.




